
Project Update: January 2012 
 
We are going through the second stage of the project, the divulgation process. We 
presented the field guide ‘Arachnids of Uruguay’ during the Fourth Latin American 
Arachnology Congress, held at Armenia, Colombia, in December 2011. We talked about the 
main species found in our country and their problems. We gave five talks about arachnids at 
the provinces of Montevideo, Rocha and San José (Uruguay), directed to the general public. 
We delivered 20 field guides to Uruguayan park rangers that work at protected areas. Very 
shortly, we will run a workshop directed at park rangers. We gave one interview to Radio 
Uruguay and one to El Pais newspaper.   
 

 
Left Giving talk on spiders. Right: Showing spiders to school children. 

 

 


